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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

The Primary Care Centre wishes to inform the public that advance appointment 

arrangements over the Easter period are as follows:-  

On Wednesday the 23rd March, advance appointments will be released for Tuesday 29th 

and Wednesday 30th March 2016.   

On Thursday 24th, clinics will operate as normal during the morning session. Please note 

that there will be no routine clinics during the afternoon with only the Emergency Clinic 

operating between 2pm and 4pm. 

The Primary Care will be closed for routine clinics on Friday 25th (Good Friday) and Monday 

28th (Easter Monday) with only the Emergency Clinic operating between 10am to 11am and 

6pm to 7pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


